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AM/LH 
 
22 March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As we approach the end of term, I am writing to confirm arrangements for the end of term activities. 
 
Easter Assemblies 
 
These are all next week as follows: 
 Early Years – Monday 27 March @ 9.15am 
 Beech & Elder – Monday 27 March @ 9.45am 
 Larch & Holly – Tuesday 28 March @ 9.15am 
 Mulberry, Maple & Willow – Tuesday 28 March @ 9.45am 

 
On both days the hall will be open for refreshments and raffle tickets will be on sale from 8.45am. 
 
▪ Due to the Assemblies there will be no Toddler Group on Tuesday 28 March. 

 
Easter Egg Competition 
 
We are returning our Easter Egg Competition and Coffee Afternoon in it’s ‘normal’ format for the 
first time since 2019. 
 
If children would like to enter the competition they need to design and build their entry using hard 
boiled eggs.  Entries should be brought in on Wednesday 29 March.  These will be on display 
during the coffee afternoon that day.  The coffee afternoon will start at 1.30pm.  A chocolate 
tombola, raffle, refreshments and cupcakes will be available in the hall.  If you would like to attend 
and wish to sign your child out from their classroom when you arrive, the normal procedures will be 
in place.  Please remember that only adults named on your child’s collection form and who know 
your password will be allowed to sign out your child. 
 
Easter Discos/Parties 
 
These will take place as follows: 
▪ Early Years and Key Stage 1 – Thursday 30 March 1.30pm to 2.15pm 
▪ Larch / Holly Class – Thursday 30 March 2.15pm to 3pm 

 
▪ Mulberry, Maple and Willow – Thursday 30 March 3.30pm to 4.30pm 
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Children can bring ‘party’ clothes or non-uniform for their class disco into school to change into if 
they wish. 
 
If your child is in Early Years, Key Stage 1 or Larch / Holly and you would prefer your child NOT to 
attend their disco please complete the Google form to let us know. 
 
Parents / carers of children in Mulberry, Maple and Willow you must complete the Google 
form to give permission for your child to stay for their party / disco as it is after school. 
 
A reminder that school finishes for Easter at 3.15pm on Friday 31 March and reopens to children 
on Tuesday 18 April (Monday 17 April is a Teacher Training Day). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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